
 

 

With the cold weather just around the corner, the 

off-site psychiatric clinic needs our help and 

donations to provide to our patients.  

 

We are looking for the following gently used or new 

items (men, women or children- all sizes):   
 

- Jackets - Coats 

- Sweaters - Thermal shirts 

- Long sleeves 

shirts  

- New hygiene supplies: travel 

kits, toothpaste, razors, etc  

- Scarves - Gloves 

 
 

 
 

We appreciate everything and anything you bring, and we  

know our patients will too.  

 

Items can be dropped off from 11/1/19-3/20/20 at the General Surgery 

Admin Office ~ 224E. 
 

ATTENTION EVERYONE! 
 

THANK 
YOU! 


